
From: Lloyd Hinton [mailto:lloyd.hinton@fosterpointellc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 3:13 PM 
To: Steve Auger; Ken Reecy 
Subject: Proximity measures - Small/Medium Counties 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
I would like to make a suggestion regarding the proximity scoring of developments in small and medium 
counties. 
 
Findings: 

1) Services within these counties tend to be centralized with little duplication due to the 
population served and degree of need. 

2) The availability of potential development sites is limited the closer you get to these service 
groupings; hence, the closer the more costly which most times make the feasibility for 
affordable housing less likely. 

3) On average, services are between 1.5 to 3 miles from reasonably priced sites; however, public 
transportation is typically present between the two points. 

4) Rooftops often influence the expansion of services in small/medium counties. 
 
Suggestion: 

1) That the agency revisit the minimum proximity point evaluation for small/medium counties. 
2) That the agency consider increasing the “distances vs. number of proximity points awarded”  to 

address the typical structure of service provisions within small/medium counties. 
 

 
Thanks, 
 
Lloyd R. Hinton Jr. 
President 
Cell 225-250-6768 

 
www.FosterPointeLLC.com 
 
Disclosures Regarding this Email Communication (Including Any Attachments)  
 
This email  is intended only for the addressee and may not be retransmitted to, or used by, any other 
party.  This email may contain confidential or privileged information; please delete immediately if you 
are not the intended recipient Lloyd R. Hinton Jr and Foster Pointe LLC monitors emails and may be 
required by law or regulation to disclose emails to third parties. 
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